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Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 
   

 

 
 

On January 2nd, a new school year began 

with new hope and new ambitions. The 

students at the School for the Blind have 

achieved good results on their exams and 

have been promoted to the next grade. 

Three new students have been admitted. 

Students who have completed required 

classes for first through eighth grade (Primary School) take a "board exam" compiled by a state education 

board. Similarly, after completion of grades 9 and 10 (Middle School), they take a state board exam for those 

years. These exams are taken at a different school than the one the students normally attend. It takes three 

months after the students take the exams to receive the results. If they pass, they are promoted to Middle 

School (grades 9–10) and High School (grades 11–12), respectively. Currently, they are waiting for their 

results, full of hope and anticipation. 

 

The annual Sports Day is always eagerly awaited by the students at the School for the Blind. The event 

began with a parade. Here, a tug-of-war competition is taking place.  

 

The School for the Blind thanks SB Foundation and its donors for their financial support. 
 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, and Roger 
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